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Membership Affirmation Process, UUSO Policy 
Revised August 19, 2015 

Reviewed May 26, 2021 

 

The following policy is to be made available at the church office with the Minister and Office 

Administrator and is to be posted on the bulletin board in the sanctuary. It will also be posted 

on the website and quarterly in the newsletter. 

 

Membership in the Unitarian Universalist Society of Oneonta must be affirmed every year. 

Membership may be affirmed by any one of the following: 

 

1. Attending a Congregational Meeting 

2. Making a pledge of record 

3. Notifying the Minister, Office Administrator, or the Board of Trustees of a desire to 

affirm membership 


